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Date Topic Description 
11/15/2022 McCauley Fox Paint Playground - Senior early childhood ed major 

- Teaching at canton elementary 
- During student teaching offered to help with 

stencils bought by the school to create paintings 
on the sidewalk at the playground 

- Organized stencils to be like an obstacle course 
- All teachers and students appreciated it 

11/15/2022 Vehicle Theft - 1st lot B by hickory no info on what was stolen 
- Between 16th and 19th of October 

- 2nd lot C on 20th of October 
- 2 items stolen of $950 

- Any info call (507-662-4900 
- Reminder to take valuables out of cars or if can’t 

cover them up 

11/15/2022 NASA’s Artemis 1 Launch Info was found on the NPR website 

Launch is set to go off on the 16th of November for the 
Artemis 1 launch. This rocket has been worked on for the 
last 50 years and many would like to see it launch.  The 
scientists don’t want to launch until the timing is just right, 
they want to make sure that absolutely nothing goes 
wrong. If this launch goes well then this could lead to 
taking people to the moon again. So if you’re dream is to 
be an astronaut you in fact could one day become one, so 
be sure to stay in school. 

11/29/2022 Dr. Pifer Award This was an article written in the school paper the 
Flashlight be sure to grab one for yourself to read more 
stories like this one. This article in particular was written 
by the editor in chief Kendal LeValley. On November 
fourth Dr. Pifer was given the Mansfield campus keepers 
of the flame award. The award is given to people 
committed to creating an inclusive and diverse 
environment for belonging. Though I have not met Dr. 
Pifer in person before, I have only ever heard amazing 
things about her. Everyone says she is an amazing teacher 
that promotes learning and creativity. Congratulations to 
Dr. Pifer. 

11/29/2022 Vehicle thefts continue There was another car broken into on campus in-between 
the days of October 23rd and October 25th . If anyone has 
information, contact campus police at 570-439-4900. This 
is the third one within the past month. Just a reminder to 
lock your car when you leave it alone. And when you leave 



your car make sure to take all of your valuables with you. 
If you cannot take them with you be sure to cover it with a 
towel. 

 


